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Accomplishments since last report:

1. Several members of the ETED Policy Board authored articles in professional peer-reviewed journals in the field of Engineering and Technology Education.

2. ETED is continuing to develop a New Leadership Succession Plan. The policy committee is currently working on procedures for the succession plan. Policies will be discussed and outlines in St. Louis . 

3. Members of the ETED Policy Board are representative of diversity in age, race, geography, gender, and discipline. All are well qualified. 
4. Several submissions were made to the ETED /ASTE research symposium. Winning submissions will be presented in St. Louis.

5. Work continues on the poster competition proposed and discussed in Las Vegas. The policy committee is working on the details of the competition and hopes to have a detailed outline developed in St. Louis.

6. The ETED division began work with CTTE on research regarding Math in Technology and Engineering Education.
Other comments/suggestions:
Dialog continues with ITEEA (International Technology and Engineering Education Association) and other Engineering and Technology Education Associations (CTTE, etc.).  So far, so good. We can’t make any promises, but everyone has been receptive so far!
Potential candidates contacted for future Board of Directors Elections:

At this time, three members of our Policy Board and one current State ACTE President 
have expressed interest in running in the next election for ACTE vice president of the 
Engineering and Technology Division.

Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:
Membership is always a concern. In order for membership to increase, I believe that we need to continue to reach out to a variety of groups in education. I would again stress the importance of discussing CTE and its benefits in addressing economics, academic, and societal concerns. We represent so many, but are too often thought of only representing secondary teachers. The more we can reach out to all levels of education, the more likely we are to increase our membership.
Items To Be Placed on the Board Agenda for Discussion:
N/A
